HB 1495 -- METER REPLACEMENT
SPONSOR: Dogan

This bill requires utilities regulated by the Public Service
Commission to provide notice of electric meter replacement or
modification to customers by mail or email or both 30 days prior to
such modification or replacement, and to attempt to provide
personal notice immediately before the time of removal or
replacement.

This bill is the same as HB 343 (2017).



